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DEHN/MONTPLAISIR

Basic Homework and Grading Expectations

•
The purpose of homework is to help students better understand the content of what we are studying and to help students become better learners.

•
Students should expect to have less than 60 minutes of homework on most evenings.  This amount is an average. This also assumes that students are making productive use of class time.  If your child is spending more than this amount of time consistently, please let us know.

•
All homework is due when students arrive for the beginning of class each day.

•
CURRENT ASSIGNMENTS:  All current homework is collected personally from students or placed in individual subject trays.

•
ABSENT ASSIGNMENTS:  All absent work is accepted for full credit.  Students will need to turn the work in by the end of the relevant unit.
•
“REDO” ASSIGNMENTS:  Teachers have individual policies regarding “redo” assignments.  Our goal is to support better student understanding.  We are always willing to help students who want to improve their work.  When “redo” is an option, revised assignments are due by the end of unit deadline.  If students do not demonstrate proficiency and the work shows less than the student’s best, “REDO” may be required.
•
EXTRA CREDIT:  Extra credit is not offered to students.  

•
LATE ASSIGNMENTS:  Late work can ONLY be turned in during the designated weekly study hall.  Late work must be turned in by the end of the relevant unit of study.  After the unit ends, the assignment becomes a “missed opportunity” and cannot be made up (zero grade). Late work will not be grade penalized during the first quarter of sixth grade.
•
For now, parents will receive regular updates regarding student missing work by email and a hard copy given to students once monthly.
•
During the last week of each month, full grade printouts will be sent home.  These 

printouts must be signed by a parent and returned to us as an assignment.  

A note may also be sent, if you wish to hold on to the printout.

•
If you are not receiving regular updates regarding your child’s progress, please contact us as soon as possible.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

(Please cut off this portion and return to school with your child.)

We have read and discussed the above homework and grading policies.
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Parent Signature

